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Medical Director Receives NJHA 2018 Healthcare Professional of the Year Award

Broadway House for Continuing Care’s Medical Director, Rodolfo Munera, 
MD, was presented with the NJ Hospital Association’s prestigious Healthcare 
Professional of the Year Award at their 99th Annual Meeting in Princeton 
which kicked off their centennial year.  The annual awards program honors 
individuals and organizations for their commitment to the state’s healthcare 
system and the patients and communities they serve.

Broadway House is NJ’s only specialized care facility for people living with 
HIV/AIDS.  Since 2001, Dr. Munera has lead the staff of experienced, knowl-
edgeable and compassionate HIV/AIDS physicians and nurses.  He is responsible for resident care poli-
cies and medical care, administrative duties, standards and criteria for care performance, discharge 
planning, liaison with families and residents, serving on multiple committees and other important care 
functions.  Ask anyone at Broadway House and they will agree that Dr. Munera is “compassionate, 
consistent and dedicated.”  “He is part of the critical clinical and administrative team that has prepared 
Broadway House to meet the increased and changing demands for services in the future,” says James 
Gonzalez, President/CEO.

Dr. Munera has, and will continue to, go beyond his normal duties in order to best serve Broadway 
House residents.  He is truly a healthcare professional whose performance is seen as exemplary by 
peers and patients and is most deserving of this award.

Please view Dr. Munera’s tribute video by clicking the link below:

Click for Video
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https://vimeo.com/251985168

